
-----Original Message----- 
From: maureen mross <mymross@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 7:34 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 11 story glass tower on E Wash 
 
This is a plea to ask you to rescind the plans for this monstrosity!!!   
It’s UGLY and completely out of character for Madison!  I urge you to 
reconsider this awful building, and DO NOT allow it to be built!  Too 
tall, too!  Please think about it! 
 
M Mross 
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